ACT

Government

Environment and
Sustainable Development

Mr Gavin Mansfield

President

The Village of Hall and District Progress Association Inc.
PO Box 43

HALL ACT 2618

Dear Mr Mansfield

Technical amendment TA2012-06

1 wish to advise that technical amendment TA2012-06 will be available for public
comment from Friday 26 October 2012 until COB Monday 19 November 2012.

The technical amendment is part of a review of the Territory Plan and will introduce
simplified controls for commercial development and expand the role of precinct
codes and maps. A precinct code for Hall is part of the proposed changes.

Please find enclosed the following documents::
1. Technical amendment TA2012-06
2. Fact sheet ‘Changes to the Territory Plan’
3. Fact sheet ‘Hall Village precinct map and code’

The technical amendment and associated documents are available on the
Environment and Sustainable Development Directorate’s website at
www.act.gov.au/tacomments

Thank you for your contribution to the formulation of the proposed Hall Precinct
Code. | trust that this information is of assistance.

If you have any questions regarding the technical amendment, please contact
Ms Sharmin Aziz on (02) 6205 2642,

Yours sincerely

A

Garrick Calnan
Senior Manager
Territory Plan Review and Implementation

25 October 2012
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